Minutes from the AGSU meeting January 21, 2009 
19 Russell Street, Anthropology Building

AGSU Meeting Rm 318

Minutes taken by: Stephanie Calce
Time start: 12:03pm

Action items from this meeting:



1. Wine and Cheese Wrap Up – general comments, collect all outstanding money, select venue for 

Spring Wine & Cheese event

2. Financial Statement Update – Look at where the AGSU account stands determine how to handle 

surplus of funds,



1) Welcome and Happy New Year! (Danielle Macdonald and Lauren Norman, co-presidents)
· meeting is called to order by Danielle and Lauren who distribute copies of agenda to AGSU members.

· In Attendance: Danielle Macdonald, Lauren Norman, Karyne Rabey, Stephanie Calce, Steven Sovran, Amber MacKenzie, Dylan Gordon, Andrew Riddle, Leila Watamaniuk, Shireen Kashmeri.

2) Wine and Cheese Wrap-Up (Karyne)

· Surplus ~$260 from the event

· Co-presidents held a meeting with Max Friesen (Janice Boddy on leave this semester) who advised the AGSU to use it for the spring wine & cheese (towards extra food and booze!). 

· A date for this event will be set at a later meeting.

GENERAL COMMENTS RE: WINTER WINE & CHEESE:

· Organization was good and hall was cheap.

· Good turn-out; 98 tickets sold, any money that AGSU members collected on behalf of the AGSU was given to Karyne.

· AGSU will arrange for music at the next event

· Venue for the next event will likely be the Junior Commons Room.

3) Financial Statement of AGSU account (Steve)

· Steve (Treasurer) supplied the members with an up to date account record.

· Expenses are all up to date and paid.

· Upcoming Expenses out of AGSU budget = 

· $500 - Spring wine & cheese (2009)

· $800 - Mentorship and fall wine & cheese (2009)

· Surplus of $500 remains

· AGSU members decided to spend some of this surplus on:

· Coffee Break in Grad Lounge from 11-1pm (February 2)

· Karyne will send out email and put in newsletter

· Cookies will be provided

· A new Microwave and dish rack for the grad lounge.

· Pub Night for grad students on Thursday or Friday after reading week – Karyne will get back to the AGSU members with more information as well as supply it to the anthropology graduate cohort.

3) Medusa Update (Dylan)

· Meeting to organize Graduate Student Seminar Series is Friday February 6 – 2 are already speakers lined up between 11-1pm – Dylan will send email to be sent out on the list serve by Lauren & Danielle

· Hopefully there will be TWO: one in MARCH and another one in APRIL

· Another email will be sent out to solicit speakers

· Dylan will make posters; cost for this will come out of the AGSU budget.

4) CUPE Update (Kash)

· No updates, next meeting is the evening of January 21, 2009

· Kash will update AGSU at the next scheduled meeting (TBA)

5) Vis-à-vis Update

· Last term the website was updated.

· New url www.vav.library.utoronto.ca
· Online issue has been posted

· Call for papers has been posted

· Jenaya is working on formatting for next issue (two left).

6) Computer Update (Amber)

· Upgrades in software and hardware are planned for at least 2 computers.

· If there are replacements needed (mouse, keyboard) etc, students will be asked to let Amber know.

· Amber will be distributing a poster to find out about printer hook-up to more than one computer.

Meeting adjourned 12:37pm

Next Meeting: Not set - Danielle and Lauren will notify AGSU members of exact date

